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commentletters

From: Susan Harris <susieharris845@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 5:54 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: comments

Please take a good look at The San Diego water district and how we do not use the water from Northern 
California. 
Our desalination program costs us money, but it is the wave of the future. 
Please don't penalize us for doing what the rest of California should have done years ago. 
Thanks Governor Brown, I am one of your "oldest" fans :-) 
Susan Harris 
4972 Mt Gaywas Dr 
San Diego, CA 92117 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

11-30-15


